
 

 

 

 
 
 

BALTIMORE AFFORDABLE HOUSING 
DEVELOPMENT, INC. 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 
 

 
DATE:  WEDNESDAY, October 21, 2020 

 

TIME:   2:30 P.M. 
 

 

HABC is practicing social distancing and alternative work arrangements 

to ensure the health and safety of staff and residents due to the ongoing 

coronavirus pandemic. To join this meeting as an attendee, use the 

following link below: 

 

 

https://habc1.webex.com/habc1/onstage/g.php?MTID=e8c2792d4175c03eb9
3298bf26a6e1849 
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